
Public Notice 
Stockbridge Township Planning Commission Meeting 

The Stockbridge Township Planning Commission has moved the Stockbridge Township Planning 
Commission meeting from Wednesday April 10, 2024 to Wednesday April 3, 2024 at 7:00pm at the 
Stockbridge Township Hall.  

In addition to the regular Planning Commission meeting the Planning Commission will be 
discussing a Special Use Application from Jerald Wilson for a Winery at 18850 Kane Road, parcel 
ID# 33-16-16-01-200-038 and a Special Use Application from Michael Young for a Dog Boarding 
Facility at 4970 Shepper Rd, parcel ID# 33-16-16-25-300-023. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please submit them to Becky Muraf, Stockbridge Township 
Clerk, email twpclerk@wowway.biz, or mail to PO BOX 565 Stockbridge MI 49285. All questions 
and concerns must be submitted by April 3, 2024 at Noon. 

 

Becky Muraf                                                                                            Mandy Urquhart 
Stockbridge Township Clerk                                                           Planning Commission Chair 
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